
 

 

 

 

Important Notice for Protection of Sensitive Personal Information 

 

 

Chong Hing Bank Limited (the “Bank”) reminds the public and the customers to stay 

alert and protect their personal information, particularly credit card information and 

one-time passwords (OTP) which should not be disclosed to third parties, so as to 

avoid falling for scams and suffering from monetary losses. 

 

Customers who may have disclosed their sensitive information (particularly credit card 

information or one-time passwords) to suspicious third parties should immediately 

contact our Credit Card Customer Services Hotline at (852) 3768 8888 and the 

Anti-Deception Coordination Centre (ADCC) of the Hong Kong Police Force at (852) 

18222. 
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